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Founder's Note

SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR
DONORS WHO HAVE
CONTRIBUTED $10,000

e Tom & Caroline Bell Family
Foundation

e In Memory of Tim Breon

e The Brett Wheeler Safety
Net

e City of Redlands

e Intsel Steel West
e LAMAR Advertising
LAMAR
Lasalle Private Foundation
Lossett Family Foundation
Jim & Becky Malachowski
e Chris & Pam Martin

e lim & Valarie Peterson We had a great time at our Annual Day in The Park Car Show! It was a

In memory of Alice Peterson & full day filled with amazing vendors, incredible cars, and great
Marjorie Craft

company!
e Dave & Cindy Raff . .
It’s amazing to see the community come together, support YouthHope,

e James & Theresa Ramos . . ,
and just enjoy each other’s company.

e Tim & Carol Rochford
Thank you to everyone who came out, supported, and helped us. We

San Manuel Band of Missio . e . .
are so excited for next year and hope you will join us again!

Indians

SAN@MANUEL

BAND OF ¢4t " MISSION INDIANS
e Vans Shoes




THE YOUTHOPE POST

What a fun day we had at the
Car Show this past month. |
felt the support of the commu-
nity the whole day. | enjoyed
catching up with so many of
you.

| am so proud of our youth.
We have had many youth tak-
ing their Food Handlers
Course and test to earn their
Food Handlers Certificate.
This is important because it
allows our youth to walk into
job interviews with everything

Volume 20, Issue 10

Did You Know?@e

they need to start a
food/restaurant job that day.

It removes that obstacle and
provides a better opportunity
for them to get a job. We offer
these courses and the test for
free for our youth and we are
so happy that they are using
this resource.

| can’t believe we are enter-
ing the fall season. Our big
focus this time of year is our
Christmas Shoe Drive that we
will be starting next month. |
hope you will be able to help

A Note From the Founder

us provide new shoes for
every youth. It's one of my
favorite things we do every
year and | know our youth
are going to love it.

We are still looking for vol-
unteers to come and work
with our youth throughout
the week. If you are interest-
ed, please email

info@youthhope.org.




